
 

Summer 2025 semesters and all future classes will be in Brightspace. 

All special programs (i.e. CTE, LEAD) will be moved to Brightspace as of May 1, 2025. 

Background info and updates 

The Physician Assistant Program began their new cycle on Brightspace beginning on 
January 6, 2025. 

A pilot group of courses taught by volunteer faculty launched for Spring semester starting 
on January 21, 2025. 

Faculty training sessions began early March 2025 for Summer session faculty.  

This training is ongoing, both Summer sessions will launch and go live in Brightspace, we 
will be completely migrated off Blackboard by July 1, 2025.  

Fall, 2025 semester and all future classes and programs will be in Brightspace. 

 

Upcoming info 

Info session with department chairs will be March 24, 2025. 

Brightspace campus kickoff meeting (in Zoom) for all faculty on March 25, 2025.  

March 26 (after kickoff), training will begin for Fall instructors. This training will continue 
through Spring and Summer, 2025. 

The new DGCE Paramedic (competency based)  hybrid program launch will be April 15, 
2025, using Brightspace. 

All special programs (i.e. CTE, LEAD) will be moved to Brightspace as of May 1, 2025. 

CIT’s ‘Brightspace Student Ambassadors’ attended or will attend the resource fairs at 
Accepted Student Days (3/1, 3/21, 4/11), as well as communicating with current students 
on campus and through social media, to keep both existing and prospective students 
informed. 


